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Higher Education Lunchtime Forum 
 
The Queen’s Higher Education Lunchtime Forum provides colleagues with an opportunity to exchange 
information on good practice, innovative methods and tested approaches in learning and teaching. 
These events provide the opportunity to discuss current pedagogical topics/issues over lunch, followed 
by a presentation and further discussion by an invited member of staff.   
 
The meetings typically run from 12.45 pm to 1.55 pm and all teaching staff are welcome to attend and 
exchange ideas with colleagues from across the University and enhance their professional 
development. Details are advertised one month before each event. 
 
FURTHER INFORMATION 
 
For further information please contact Liz McDowell, ext 5301 email e.mcdowell@qub.ac.uk or 
www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/AcademicStudentAffairs/CentreforEducationalDevelopment/ 
 


